
01-30-2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

VPK information for the parents of all four-year old’s 

 

 

Don’t forget even if you are only doing Vpk and do not need to pay registration you must still fill 

out our registration paperwork. If you are planning to be here for Vpk and are attending more 

than the three-hour program (9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.) Early registration is $42.50. Please hold 

your space before we open registration to the public on February 1st. 

 

Vouchers: The Early Learning Coalition of SW Florida, You will go online as a parent, upload 

documentation (birth Certificate, Utility bill with address) After your application has been 

processed and accepted you will be issued a voucher which will than bring back to Bobbie 

Noonan’s. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Diane  
 


